
 
 

Otters Spring Term 2 - 2024 Newsletter 

Our class texts… Key learning this half term: 

This term in Otters Class we are exploring the topic ‘All 

Creatures Great and Small’. 

In Maths this term we are learning to become confident 

in our number understanding and challenge ourselves to 

make our number bonds to 10. 

In Literacy, we are exploring different ‘All Creatures Big 

and Small’ texts. We will be focusing more on using finger 

spaces and full stops within our writing. We will also begin 

to use capital letters and learn what a rhyme is. We will 

continue to follow the scheme Little Wandle for phonics, 

and will apply letter sounds and names in our literacy 

lessons.  

This term is all about challenging ourselves and trying new 

things. We are looking forward to having our own chicks in 

week 1 as well as search for butterflies and inviting our 

grandparents into school.  

 

Miss Rigley’s 
recommended 

read: 
 

 

 

 

The Squirrels who Squabbled 

by Rachel Bright. 

I love this book because it 

shows what amazing things 

can happen when you have a 

true friend.  

 

Reminders: 
Please make sure your child 

brings their book bag to 

school every day with their 

reading books and diary to 

school.  

Please try and read 3x a week 

at home. This can be any book.  

Please label all your clothes 

and water bottles.  

Remember to bring a water 

bottle in every day full of 

water. 

 

Diary dates: 
Wc: 26th – EYFS have chicks arriving! 

28th February – Stay and Read in EYFS 
Class – 8:40am – 9:10am 

7th March – World Book Day – Dress up as 
your favourite character from a Julia 
Donaldson book. 

7th March – Internet Safety parent 
workshop at Lady manners at 6pm – 8pm. 

15th March – Red Nose Day -  

25th March – Easter Service at Parish 
Church at 2pm. All are welcome. 


